
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1016 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Sonoma County Equitable Energy Resilience and EV 
Infrastructure project in fiscal year 2023.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is County of Sonoma, located at 575 
Administration Drive, Suite 104A, Santa Rosa, CA 95403.  
 
The funding would be used for core infrastructure supporting critical services and first 
responders during emergencies where power is interrupted, and to affirmatively include 
marginalized and under-served communities in the benefits of our programs.  This project will 
provide clean, emergency back-up power that can be easily transported and rapidly deployed to 
areas without electricity to support critical operations and first responders.  When the chargers 
are not providing emergency back-up power, they will be made available to the public for 
subsidized electric vehicle charging in South Santa Rosa, a disadvantaged census tract based on 
data from CalEnviroScreen.   
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
 


